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Issue 3 
 

4th Nov 

 2015 

Parent Consultations  

Parent Consultation slips 

Sign up sheets are now available for you to arrange a ten minute 

appointment to meet with your child’s teacher. Sheets are in the front 

entrance by the office.  These will take place on Tuesday 17th and 

Thursday 19th November.  Reception class will be on Monday 16th and 

Thursday 19th November. 

 

Individual Photos 

A reminder that orders for these photos need to be back to the office 

by Friday 6th November please.  Late orders after this date will need 

to be sent direct to Tempest at extra cost. 

 

PTA  

Welcome to our new committee. The next meeting will be in January, 

everyone welcome. The sub-committee are busily organising the 

Christmas Fayre on Friday December 4th. There will be a non-uniform 

day to collect items for the fayre on 27th November, more information 

soon. 
 

 

 

ICT Acceptable Use Policy 

Please could you sign and send the forms back asap. Thank you. 

 

E safety evening – 1st March 2016 7pm 

Advance notice: We have organised for an E safety advisor from Herts 

for Learning to come and talk to parents about the dangers children 

face whilst using the internet and how we can all help them as they 

grow older. More details will follow nearer the time. 

 

Spook fest 

A huge thank you to Mrs Hills and her team for organising such a 

fantastic event and also to all of the parents and children who attended 

and supported the school.  A record amount of £904.96 was raised for 

the children. We will let you know in due course what we spend the 

funds raised on. 

 

Operation Christmas Child – Shoeboxes 

Please send in your filled shoeboxes as soon as possible for this 

worthwhile charity. 

 

Children in Need 

Next Friday – 13th November – there will be a cake sale for Children in 

Need organised by Year 6.  There will also be an opportunity to bring in 

silver coins to cover Pudsey.  More information soon. 

 

 

 

 



 

  
 

 
 

 

Trip money 

Please send in any outstanding trip money as soon as possible.  Payment is now due for Blue Class 

Egyptian day, Violet class swimming and Yellow class Duxford trip.  If you still have money 

outstanding for any trips that have already taken place this term can you please send the money in 

to the office asap.  Thank you very much. 

 
First day at school photo 

The Reception class new to school photo will be in the Herts and Essex Observer on 12th 

November.  

 

 
 

 

Dates for the term 
 

Friday 6th November Year 4 swimming (4 weeks) 

Monday 9th November Year 5 Egyptian History Day 

Monday 9th November Reception 2016 online applications opens 

Friday 13th November Children in Need Day 

Tuesday 17th November Parent evening 3.30-6.30 

Thursday 19th November Parent evening 4.00-7.00  

Friday 20th November Year 2 Duxford Trip 

Thursday 26th November Year 3 Colchester Castle Trip 

Friday 27th  November Non uniform day for Christmas fayre 

Monday 30th November NO SCHOOL – Occasional day 

Thursday 3rd December Year 1/2 Flu vaccination 

Friday 4th December PTA Christmas Fayre 

Monday 14th December Last Nursery afternoon session 

Tuesday 15th December FS Nativity 9.15am 

Wednesday 16th December Christmas Church service 9.30am 

Wednesday 16th December  Christmas dinner and Pantomime 

Thursday 17th December  KS1 Nativity 9.15am 

Friday 18th December Finish 2pm 

Tuesday 5th January 2016 Children return 
 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs M. J. West 

Headteacher 

 

 


